
Year 7 Catch-Up Premium 
 

The Year 7 catch-Up premium has been offered by the Government as a commitment to provide 

additional funding to schools. This is aimed at each year 7 pupil who did not achieve at least NC 

level 4 or a standardised score of 100 in the Key Stage 2 national curriculum tests in reading 

and/or mathematics1. The purpose of this funding is to enable Worden to deliver additional 

support for those pupils that most need it. 

 
Year 7 Catch-Up Premium 2020-21 

The government have discontinued the Y7 catch-up premium and therefore there will be no 

Y7 catchup report for 2020-21. 

 
Year 7 Catch-Up Premium 2019-20 
The amount of funding for 2019-20 was £18675. We spent this money in a variety of ways to 

support progress. This included: 

 
• Small group and one to one intervention 

• Teachers offering extra intervention and support in literacy and numeracy for Year 7 
catch-up pupil 

• In-class support for literacy and numeracy with TA time allocated to support students in 

English and Mathematics lessons 

• Reading Intervention 
 

Literacy ONLY 12 pupils 

 
Numeracy ONLY 

 
9 pupils 

BOTH Literacy and Numeracy 26 pupils 

 

 

Impact of spending 2019-202 

We have measured the impact of progress at each half-term for the pupils identified. 

Currently the impact of intervention is as follows: 

 
Literacy 

 

Above Expected 1 pupils 

 

Expected 
 

17 pupils 

Borderline  expected 20 pupils 

  
Below Expected 

 

N/A 

Numeracy 
 

 

Above Expected 
 

N/A 

 
 

7 pupils Expected 

 
Borderline  expected 

 
24 pupils 

 
 

5 pupils Below Expected 

 

                                                           
1 NC levels were last awarded at KS2 in 2015, with standardised scores replacing them as the new measure. 
2 The impact above is recorded before the national school lockdown. 


